



24th March 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We are approaching the final weeks before the GCSE examinations and we know it can feel overwhelming for our students - as well as their families. The Easter holiday is a key period when students will be revising and we would like to offer our support with this by inviting you to our:

English Exam Support Event Monday 27th March 5:30-7pm

All Year 11 parents and students are welcome to attend. During the evening, we will support you with techniques and approaches that can be used to aid revision for English Language and English Literature. We will be asking you to participate in our revision activities but there will be refreshments to reward your efforts!

At the end of the session, there will be an opportunity to speak to Ms. Harvey (Head of English) about any questions you may have.

We look forward to welcoming you to St.Clement's High School and wish our students every success with their revision this Easter.

Yours faithfully

Edwina Harvey Head of English